WASILLA CITY COUNCIL MEMORANDUM CM No. 99-61
(' SUBJECT: Award of Contract for Church Road South Access Improvements

PREPARED BY:  Mike Krieber f!}& DATE: November 3, 1999

FOR AGENDA OF: November 10, 1999

SUMMARY: Public Works had anticipated that there would be excess usable fill
material from the 1999 Spruce Avenue project that was to be placed in the Church
Road South roadbed. However, there was no excess fill material from Spruce that
would be usable for Church Road South. Therefore, an additional construction
contract is needed for the Church Road South fill project.

The bid opening for this project was held at 3 p.m., November 3, 1999. Ten bids were
received. The bids were read aloud, as follows:

GMC Contracting $336,089.00
Northern Dame 339,846.20
M-B Contractors 392,385.00
Wilder Construction 416,082.50
Summit Paving 439,470.00
Tamsher Construction 446,576.20
Ak. Construction & Eng 452,817.02
Frontier Excavating 496,570.00
Koch Construction 642,572.50
Steppers Construction 657,430.00
Engineer's Estimate $449,277.50

Funding would come from the CIP account for Church Road South.

RECOMMENDED ACTION: The administration is requesting that the Council award
the construction contract to GMC Contracting, Inc. in the amount of $336,089. |
recommend that the Council approve the dm.
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